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             On 2nd May 2013, Dr. Satit Rungkasiri, Director General of the Revenue Department, 
Deputy Directors and Senior management of the Revenue Department hold a meeting with 
Canada Revenue Agency to discuss possibility of accepting major currencies in book keeping 
instead of using local Functional Currency in order to increase competiveness and to 
prepare for joining the AEC in 2015.   

              The Director General of Revenue Department mentioned that “This meeting        
has been very fruitful in helping us analyse how to improve our tax administration to be      
ready for higher competition and free trade”. 
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